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Effingham Planning Board
February 6, 2014

Members Present: Jory Augenti, George Bull, Bill Piekut, Paul Potter
Members Absent: Joanna Bull, Gary Jewell, Henry Spencer

Others Present: Barbara Thompson

Minutes recorded by Dianne Park

Meeting called to order at 6:40pm.

Minutes
There was a motion by Paul, seconded by George, to approve the minutes from January 6, 2014
as amended. All were in favor.

Page 2, under Timber Harvesting and Wetlands/Steep Slopes; change the first sentence to read:
‘George informed the board that the Planning Board does not have the power to regulate timber
harvesting per RSA 674:1.

There was a motion by Jory, seconded by George, to approve the minutes from January 22, 2014
as written. All were in favor.

Correspondence

FY1 was received from Rebecca about a notice to Kevin Carney of the need for steep slopes
permit. (For a driveway already built without a permit). After discussion Barbara will look for
further information on this subject.

Reading material received:
- Town & City Magazine
- The Source Newsletter

Old Business

- Follow up on “structure”

- Follow up on “travel trailer” correspondence from Matt
- Follow up on hobby definition

There was nothing new on any of these topics.

There was a motion by Jory, seconded by Paul, to adjourn the meeting. All were in favor.
Meeting adjourned at 7:10pm.
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These minutes are considered draft until approved by the board at the next regularly scheduled meeting.
Corrections will be noted in the following month’s meeting minutes.



